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Ottawa,17th February,1928.

I

§|I 1!/e Dear Sir Arthur,
B mIlany thanks for your note of

February 13th.E,
:: I am very sorry indeed that 

you do not feel able to accept the invitation 
as the members of the Committee were particularly 
keen to secure you if possible. However,we all 
fully understand, the situation in which you are 
placed.
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Perhaps,on some other date you 

may be able to do a little to assist our organiza­
tion

Sf

With very kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours,1

Sir Arthur W.Currie,GCMG,KCB,
Principal & Vice Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal ,P.0„.
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